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March Club Event: Spring Brunch! 
By Martina Sestakova 

 

Our club’s biggest event of the year took place on Sunday, March 19, 2023, at the DoubleTree Hotel in Annapolis. 

Starting at 11am, our members enjoyed coffee and Bloody Marys and had a chance to catch up and compare sailing 

notes. Our program included elections of our 2023/2024 officers, guest speaker lecture, and a raffle. Our lunch included 

a seafood bisquet, chicken, and pasta, followed by two options for dessert. Everything got devoured! Commodore 

Jordan Snyder introduced more than 9 new members to the club and was excited to get additional planning done for our 

2023 sailing seasons. Our officers are as follows: Jordan Snyder Commodore, Martina Snyder Vice Commodore, Joan 

Criscuolo Secretary, and Ron Harbin Treasurer. The highlight of the gathering was a talk by Captain Hans Hoffmann who 

shared insights about Delmarva circumnavigation. His presentation was interesting and generated a lively question and 

answer session. As a guest, he also chose raffle ticket winners: Anne Martin, Joan Brandt and Scott Hughes (they 

received gift cards to West Marine). We are excited about our sailing season and will kick it off at the Annual Sock 

Burn/Flea Market scheduled for April 30th at Bowley's Marina!  

 

Photos from our brunch may be seen at https://photos.app.goo.gl/ER3mYCJg3hezvD2GA. 
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2023/24 CLUB OFFICERS (from the left): Secretary Joan Criscuolo, Treasurer Ron Harbin,  

Commodore Jordan Snyder, and Vice-Commodore Martina Snyder 
 
 

Member Happenings - Do you have an update to share in an upcoming newsletter or with 
our club members via email? Reach out to Martina at martinaprague@verizon.net. 

 

 

SAIL ON! 
 

Questions/comments? Contact the 2023/24 CLUB OFFICERS * www.cbpsa.org 
Commodore: Jordan Snyder (josnyder@comcast.net) * Vice-Commodore: Martina Snyder (martinaprague@verizon.net) 

Treasurer: Ron Harbin (harbin2@verizon.net) * Secretary: Joan Criscuolo (stampbyjoan@yahoo.com) 

http://www.cbpsa.org/
mailto:josnyder@comcast.net

